
 
 

Christopher Pickering Primary School Packed Lunch Guidance 
 
This guidance was drawn up using a range of national documents including 

information and a draft policy from the School Food Trust, the Food in Schools Toolkit, 

Action for Children, Change 4 Life and the Health Education Partnership. 

  

 
 
Remember: 

 To make sure school is informed of any intolerances or allergies.  

 Try to offer a variety of foods, this is important as it exposes your child to 

new tastes, flavours and offers a good mix of nutrients.  

 If your child does not like the food or drink the first time, don’t despair as it 

can take up to 15 times before a child accepts new tastes.  

 



 

 
The following foods and drinks must NOT be brought into school for health and safety 

reasons: 

 Fizzy drinks 

 Energy drinks 

 Chewing gum 

 Sweets 

 Nuts  

 Grapes (unless cut in half) 

COVID 19: 

 Please make sure your child is able to access their lunch items 

independently where possible. 

Hot Dinners: 

 Why not try a school lunch. All of our school meals are cooked on the school 

site and there are lots of options to suit most tastes and all dietary 

requirements.  This could save you on average £400 a year.  

 All children in F2, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free hot meal every 

day.  

 Currently, a hot meal in KS2 costs £1.50 per day. Although, you may be 

entitled to a free meal please apply on the Hull City Council website – just 

search for ‘free school meals.’ Or ask for a form in Reception.  


